
HB 1928 -- VISITING SCHOLARS

SPONSOR: Pollitt (52)

This bill expands on the current licensing process for the visiting
scholars teacher certification by allowing individuals to obtain a
certification to teach if they are employed by a district as part
of an initiative designed to fill vacant positions in hard-to-staff
schools or subject areas.

This bill is the same as HB 1448 (2021) and 2435 (2020).


